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NOTICE,

This is hereby given to bring the attention of all the students & faculty members

that as per the notification of the university all the official works & classes of
the institute will remain close from 15th October,2018 (Monday) to 25'h

October,2018 (Thursday) due to "Durga Puja".

Wish you All ooHappy Durga Puja"

For Global Group of Institutions

Sd/- Mr. Debasis Das

DIRECTOR


